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ST. ISIDORE THE FARMER PASTORATE

June 1, 2025 :: The Ascension of the Lord

PASTORATE OFFICE: 107 E. MAIN ST. FOWLER, IN 47944 | 765-884-1818 | STISIDOREPASTORATE.ORG

SACRED HEART, FOWLER | ST. CHARLES, OTTERBEIN | ST JOHN THE BAPTIST, EARL PARK
ST.JOSEPH, KENTLAND | ST. MARY, DUNNINGTON | ST. PATRICK, OXFORD

SACRED HEART SCHOOL : 765-884-0710 : PRINCIPAL KRISTY GROSS kgross@fowlersacredheart.org

PASTORATE STAFF
Fr. Sean Aaron
Pastor
fr.saaron@dol-in.org

Dcn. Joe Poremski
Deacon

dcn.jporemski@dol-in.org

Bridget Schlebecker

Director of Evangelization
bschlebecker@parish.dol-in.org

Allison Mayer
Communication Coordinator
amayer@parish.dol-in.org

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday: 6:00pm Otterbein
Tuesday: 8:15am Fowler
Wednesday: NO MASS
Thursday: 6:00pm Earl Park
Friday: 8:15 am Fowler

WEEKEND MASSES

Saturday: 4:00pm CST 5:00pm EST Kentland
Sunday: 7:30am Oxford

Sunday: 10:00am Fowler

CONFESSIONS

Monday: 5:00pm EST Otterbein
Thursday: 5:00pm EST Earl Park
Friday: after 8:15am Mass Fowler

ADORATION

Monday: 5:00pm - 6:00pm Otterbein

Wednesday: 9:00am-10:00pm Fowler
Thursday: 5:00pm - 6:00pm Earl Park




formed

SEARCH

BUSQUEDA

Go to Formed.org and click "Find your parish subscription” then enter zip code 47944. Choose “St
Isidore Pastorate”, then enter your name and email address to sign up. Its FREE To youl!

HOW YOUR GIFT L masE

SUPPORTS YOUR PASTORATE: . iy :

Marriage Tribunal Services, Human Resources, Technology, F o Y -

Architecture and Building Services, and much morel ap ' e R

| i Dt W

Parish CMA-2025 Goals
Dunnington St. Mary $3,000
Earl Park St. John $11,000
Fowler Sacred Heart $34,000
Kentland St. Joseph $15,000
Otterbein St. Charles $22,000
Oxford St. Patrick $23,000
Total $108,000

107 E. Main St. Fowler, IN 47944 | (765) 884-1818
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SACRED HEART
ELEMENTARY

“WE MUST STRIVE TO BE A WE ARE
MISSIONARY CHURCH, ONE
THAT BUILDS BRIDGES, HIRING
ONE THAT EMBRACES
DIALOGUE, AND ONE

THAT WELCOMES ALL SACRED HEART SCHOOL HAS
WITH OPEN ARMS” OPENINGS FOR:

TEACHERS

POPE LEO XIV A 5TH GRADE TEACHER
= ; A PART TIME MUSIC TEACHER
A PART TIME TECH TEACHER

PLEASE CONTACT KRISTY GROSS,
KGROSS@QFOWLERSACREDHEART.ORG
FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO
APPLY.

THE TREASURE
OF FAITH

AHOY YE SCALLYWAGS!

This year’s VBS will be held the week of June 9 - 13 from 9am to 11:30am at St. Patrick Hall.
Our Theme is The Treasure of Faith and

we will become Pirates and Mermaids in search of our own treasure.

If you are unfamiliar with our program it is a week- long with morning sessions that include worship, song
and daily scripture lesson, along with outdoor activities, crafts, and snacks. On Friday, the last day, we
invite families to attend our final worship session and bring a family picnic lunch.

OUR VBS IS FREE OF CHARGE AND OPEN TO ALL CHILDREN (they must all be potty trained).

To register your child OR if YOU would like to volunteer and join in the fun, scan the QR code.
Be sure to include your child’s name and T-shirt size.




Pastorate Information

Adoration
If interested in committing to a specific hour of adoration
each week, please contact The Pastorate Office

Baptisms and Weddings
Congratulations! Parents/Couples must contact the
pastorate administrative office. For weddings, please
contact us at least 9 months in advance.

Financial Contributions:

When making any financial contributions, payment must be
made payable to the parish of your choice. Payments made
payable to the pastorate cannot be accepted.

Children’s Bulletin
Children's bulletins are available at the main

entrance at Sacred Heart Church. Bulletins
are for children to engage in the Mass and
their Catholic faith!

St. Isidore the Pastorate Evangelization Ministry

All women are invited to

The First Friday of each month
immediately following the all-school Mass
In the Pastorate Office located in Sacred Heart Rectory

) Enjoy a spoonful of encouragement,

a sip of conversation and

plenty of warm support on the joys
and challenges of Motherhood.

This Week in our Pastorate

Sunday, June 1

7:30am Mass: St. Patrick, Oxford -

+ Agnes Dwenger (John & Jim Dwenger)
10:00am Mass: Sacred Heart -
+Pastorate

Monday, June 2
*No Mass*

Tuesday, June 3
*No Mass*

Wednesday, June 4
*No Mass*

Thursday, June 5
6:00pm St John, Earl Park - Communion Service

Friday, June 6
8:15am Sacred Heart, Fowler- Communion
Service

Saturday, June 7
4:00pm CT (5:00pm: ET) Vigil Mass : St. Joseph,
Kentland - +Kate Nagele (Suzanne Seyfert)

** Please see Facebook or call the
Parish office for information about Adoration
and Confession***

Sacred Heart Sewing
The Sacred Heart Sew ladies took some

time off over the winter but are back to
sewing again. Please stop by Glotzbach
Pharmacy and check out the new quilts
that are on display with more added
weekly. Thank you for your support.. With
your support, we support things at
Sacred Heart School.



SPREAD SUMMER RETREAT

PILGR\"\G)
JULY 26-27,2025
St. Joseph Retreat Center
Tipton, Indiana
We have this hope as an anchor for the soul firm and
secure. Hebrews 6:19
Retreat for Adults with Developmental and
Intellectual Disabilities
For more Information or to Volunteer
Lafayette Diocese residents are welcome to register,
please contact Jenny Bryans for the registration form
Contact: Jenny Bryans jbryans@archindy.org

HELP NEEDED

Mexico Mission Trip ‘ e D e
St. Patrick's Mexico Mission has set the next two trip dates!

Nov. 15-22, 2025 and Feb. 14-21, 2026

Come join us for a week of working with God's people
building houses and having some fun!

Only requirements are an open mind & open heart God will
provide the rest!

Pastorate Collection Counters:

Contact John Brost at 765-366-5329 or We are looking for collection counters following the
jbrost60@gmail.com 10AM Mass at Sacred Heart. Please contact

Michelle Sarault 765-884-6042 or the Pastorate Office.
Thank you in advance for your time and talent.

Chaperones June 15-20

Life Teen is looking for 1-2 more chaperones to take 19
teens to Catholic Heart Workcamp June 15-20 in
Milwaukee, WI. Chaperones need to be 20 years or older,
physically able to complete the week of service, and
complete the Diocesan Safe Environment training.

Anyone interested should contact Monica Lohmuller at
bcteens4christ@gmail.com for more details.
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